Patient Engagement Evening

Face to Face meeting at Portcullis Surgery on Monday 4th September at 6:30pm Additional Online meeting on Monday 11th September at 6:30pm

Discussion about "Improving Patient Access": Dr Catherine Beanland Speaker

You all welcome to attend either our face to face or online evening, we will post a link to our online event closer to the time so that you can join if you are unable to attend our face to face meeting at the surgery. Please RSVP by emailing zoe.jennings7@nhs.net by Friday 1st September

